KAZG 1 44DAM

June 21, 2001

Mr. Bill Nittler
P.O. Box 824
Mancos, Colorado 81328-0824

Dr. Mr. Nittler,

I am writing this letter confirming your reception of KAZG-AM “Arizona Gold 1440”.
We are always pleased to get reception reports from DXers from all across the country.
The oldies format went on the air last April 1 replacing the simulcast with KSLX-FM, our
sister FM station. Our tower is located in Scottsdale, Arizona and is shunt fed by a Harris
Gates Five transmitter at SKW daytime.

We thank you for listening to KAZG and hope you tune us in soon.

Sincerely,

Gary Jacques
Chief Engineer
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